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December 10, 2010 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
Re: Application for an Exemption from the Reporting Requirements in 

Relation to Mandated Time of Uses Pricing.  
Board File No. EB-2010-0308 
Response to OEB Staff Submission 

 
 
Milton Hydro Distribution Inc. (“Milton Hydro”) is writing to advise the Ontario 
Energy Board (“OEB”) that it has no objections to the OEB Staff submission 
requesting “that if Milton Hydro’s exemption application is approved that it include 
a provision requiring Milton Hydro to provide the Board with the monthly reporting 
requirements for the month ending June 2011 no later than July 10, 2011.” 
 
Milton Hydro recognizes the importance of this information in assessing whether 
the government’s expectation of having 3.6 million RPP consumers on TOU 
pricing by June 2011 has been achieved. 
 
Milton Hydro would also advise the OEB that the Notice of Application and 
Written Hearing was posted on Milton Hydro’s website on November 1, 2010. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
   
 
Original signed by Cameron McKenzie 
 
 
Cameron McKenzie, CGA 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Milton Hydro Distribution Inc. 


